
 

   

 

 

Council Highlights – September 16, 2022 

Below is a summary of key decisions taken by Council at its meeting held by MS Teams and 
available to the public on GoToWebinar on September 16, 2022. The meeting was chaired by 
Sandra Willson, President.  

 

Finance and investment reports 

Council received and approved the financial and investment reports from the Finance and Audit 
Committee for the second quarter ending June 30, 2022. 

 

Program approval 

Council reviewed a report from Executive regarding educational programs that have received 
accreditation by EQual, Accreditation Canada: Council approved a new program, Mohawk 
College, Magnetic Resonance Imaging – Corporate Training Program, as an approved 
educational program for registration with CMRITO.  

 

Policy Review 

Council approved a number of amendments to CMRITO policies as presented by Professional 
Conduct & Regulatory Affairs Director Elizabeth Urso. 

 

Operations, reports & plans 

Registrar & CEO Linda Gough updated Council on the actions carried out by CMRITO in 
support of the 2022 Operational Plan and the CMRITO Strategic Plan 2022-2024. 

Council received and approved the CMRITO Scorecard Report and Dashboard for 2022 Q2. 
The 2022 Q2 Dashboard is available on the CMRITO website. 
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Executive Committee report – Recruitment of new Registrar 

CMRITO President Sandra Willson gave a verbal update to Council about the recruitment and 
selection of a new Registrar. As previously announced, Linda Gough, current CMRITO 
Registrar will be retiring on January 31, 2023. 

 

Registrar & CEO’s report 

Registrar & CEO Linda Gough presented the Registrar’s Report to Council. The report included 
updates about the registration of internationally educated health care professionals, member 
communications and public appointments. 

 

Ontario Fairness Commissioner 

Deputy Registrar & Registration Director Caroline Morris presented updates from the Office of 
the Fairness Commissioner. 

 

Conferences 2022 

Council reviewed the conferences both virtual and in person that CMRITO have attended thus 
far and plan to attend in the rest of 2022. In person conferences are increasing in 2022. 

 

Next Council meeting 

The next Council meeting is scheduled for Friday December 9, 2022 by MS Teams.  
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